
                                                    Clovis West High School Morning Announcements 
       Monday, May 6, 2024 

 
 

      Meetings/Events Today 
• There will be a Yoga and Mental Health meeting today during 

lunch in C-4.   

•  
  Student Announcements  
 

• Your Mental Health Matters!  Is there something you want to change 
in your life but don’t know where to start?  In the words of Martin 
Luther King, Jr “You don’t have to see the whole staircase, just take 
the first step.”  Start small and over time you will be able to reach 
your goal!  Try it!  

• The 2024 graduation is quickly approaching. If you are interested in 
auditioning for The National Anthem or the special duet, please see 
Mrs. Florer in B-2 for music. We will be holding auditions during lunch 
on Wednesday, with callbacks on Thursday in the choir room, B-2. 
The grad singing auditions are for seniors only. 

• Calling all African American Seniors! Don’t forget to sign up for the 
31st African American Student Recognition Program on June 2nd!   
Use the QR Code on Minga to register today before the upcoming 
deadline of May 22, 2024.  Reach out to Mrs. McCoy with additional 
questions via email. moniquemccoy@cusd.com 

• Did you know we have a full-service EECU branch on our campus? 
EECU is here to meet your financial needs. If you are 15-17 years 
old, you can open an account by yourself or with a parent by showing 
your school ID and knowing your social security number. EECU will 
make the opening deposit for all new student accounts opened by 
May 17th!! When you are a member of EECU, you are eligible to 
apply for a scholarship! Visit the branch today for more information! 

•  

mailto:moniquemccoy@cusd.com


• Senior Announcements   
• Attention Latino Senior students- if you are interested in wearing a 

Latino Serape Sash at graduation, please stop by the SRC office for 
more information.  A picture and a request to wear adornment at 
graduation form must be completed and turned in to the DP office no 
later than May 10th.   

Club Member Announcements 
• Spanish Club meeting at lunch tomorrow in room S-18. Grab your 

lunch and come on by!  
•  

• Good Luck to: 
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